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I have the honour today of speaking on behalf of Canada, New Zealand and 

my own country, Australia. 

The work of UN officials and experts on mission is crucial to creating the 
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We commend the UN’s commitment to transparency and reporting on 

wrongdoing within its organisational structure, and welcome the opportunity 

to further reflect on and improve policies and procedures in order to address 

disparities. Gaining a greater understanding of all aspects of this issue is 

critical to strengthen existing systems and bring about lasting change. 

With this in mind, we welcome the Secretary-General’s latest report 

summarising relevant policies and procedures relating to the reporting, 

investigation, referral and follow-up of credible allegations of criminal 

conduct by UN officials and experts on mission. We acknowledge the 

Secretary-General’s recommendation that Member States should continue to 

encourage the distinct legislative bodies of the UN system and related 

organizations to help ensure coherence and coordination of reporting, 

investigation, referral and follow-up policies and procedures. We encourage 

all Member States to re-commit to these efforts and welcome further 

reporting from the Secretary-General on any progress made on 

strengthening existing internal networks, policies and procedures, including 

enhanced cooperation on cross-cutting issues.  
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In closing, Australia, Canada and New Zealand reaffirm our unwavering 

commitment to ensuring accountability for criminal conduct of UN officials 

and experts on mission, which undermine the vital work and objectives of 

the United Nations system. 

Thank you. 
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